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TO ALL MEMBER ORGANISATIONS 

 

INVITATION: “Formative Assessment Practices Around the World: What works 

and what doesn’t?” [T3LFA] webinar, 5 September 2023, 14:00 – 15:30 CEST 

 

 
Dear Colleagues, 

 

On 5 September 2023 at 14:00 – 15:30 CEST, Education International (EI) will be holding the first of 

two webinars in the framework of the “Teacher-led Learning Circles for Formative Assessment” 

project.  

 

The project aims to provide teachers with tools and support to identify and establish effective 

teacher-led formative assessment practices that can be disseminated within and across education 

unions from 2022 to 2024. It is implemented in partnership with member organisations in 7 

countries (CNTE/Brazil, FUMTEP/Uruguay, GNAT/Ghana, NUTP/Malaysia, LCH/Switzerland, 

KTU/South Korea and SNEPPCI/Côte d’Ivoire) with support from Jacobs Foundation.  

 

The first webinar entitled “Formative Assessment Practices in Classrooms Around the World: What works 

and what doesn’t?”, will take place on Tuesday 5 September 2023 from 14:00 – 15:30 CEST.  

 

The webinar is an opportunity for project partners to share their experience and findings in their 

respective countries about the formative assessment; outline how the learning circles have given 

teachers the autonomy and ability to reflect on the use of formative assessments in their practice, 

and explain the importance of continuing to support teacher leadership by working alongside 

governments and school leadership to provide adequate time, funding and expert resourcing for 

effective professional development.  

 

The webinar will take place in English with simultaneous interpretation in French and Spanish.  

 

To participate in the webinar, please register here. Upon registration you will receive additional 

information about the webinar.  

 

We look forward to seeing you in the webinar! 

 

In solidarity, 

 

 
David Edwards  

General Secretary 

https://www.ei-ie.org/en/dossier/1542:teacher-led-learning-circles-for-formative-assessment
https://www.ei-ie.org/en/dossier/1542:teacher-led-learning-circles-for-formative-assessment
https://jacobsfoundation.org/
https://ecv.microsoft.com/vhDUYt4IWZ&lang=en-EN

